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Please provide information on how residents may access information about 
development permits, including any conditions on the permit. 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Below is a response to Councillor Smith’s Information Request at the July 9, 2019 Council meeting. 
 
 
For questions related to a Development Permit decision, residents can contact Planning and Development Services at: 
planninganddevelopment@strathcona.ca or 780-464-8080.   
  
Residents can obtain a copy of the decision on a Development Permit (including the conditions or reason for refusal) by 
filing a FOIP Request.  This is done through Legislative and Legal Services at:    https://www.strathcona.ca/council-
county/administration/foip/  
 
 
  
Holly Kushnir for 
Lisa Mikasko 
Assistant to the Director 
Planning & Development Services  
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